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Freedom Appreciation Worship Service and Apple Pie - New
Sunday, June 30th, we will have our 9:30am freedom appreciation worship service with music led by the Light 
Metal Band. We will recognize any currently serving or veteran military personnel, police, firefighter, and EMT's 
during the service. Invite family, friends, and neighbors! Following the service there will be time for fellowship 
with apple pie and ice cream in the church lobby.  If you would like to provide a pie, please see the sign up 
sheet in the church lobby.

Congregation Meeting Packet & Minutes - New
If you missed the congregation meeting last Sunday, the packet with updates and information is on the 
welcome desk or you can view it online. Minutes of the congregation meetings are reviewed and approved by 
the Board of Directors at their next meeting, and a signed approved copy is placed on file in the church office 
and another approved copy placed in a binder in the Board Room for the congregation to access at any time.

Blood Drive – Sign up Today! - New
On Thursday, July 25th, 11:30am-5:30pm at Our Savior, we’ll roll up our sleeves and help save lives with the 
American Red Cross. Each pint of blood we collect can help save up to three lives and will touch the lives of so 
many more. What a great way to make an impact in our community. Sign up to donate or volunteer today in the 
church lobby or online! For questions/information, please contact Faith Allen at msfaithallen@gmail.com.

Lugnuts Tickets Sold Out - New
The subsidized tickets to the Lugnuts on August 2 have been sold out. We have 550 from area LCMS 
churches attending so far. Tickets are still available, but they are at the face value of $28, which includes the all 
you can eat buffet and boxed seat. Submit payment to the church office if you would like to attend. Donations 
for the Greater Lansing Food Bank will be collected in the church lobby a few weeks prior to the event. 

Summer Worship Opportunities 
- Sundays at 9:30am in-person & online
- Sundays at 10:30am (Hmong worship) in-person in the music room
- Mondays at 7:00pm in-person only

Offices and Summer Camp Closed for 4th of July - New
The offices and Summer camp will be closed Monday, July 1st through Friday, July 5th.  Everything will 
re-open on Monday, July 8th.   

Backpack Supply Drive
Help us give back to the local community by donation school supplies for children in our area. How can you 
help: with donation of new school supplies or a monetary donation, items will be given away by our food bank. 
For approximately $25, we can provide all the school supplies for a student in need. We have created an 
amazon wish list; https://a.co/16HZHFL the supplies directly ship here for your convenience. Monetary 
donations and supplies will be collected through August 1st. Items can be dropped off in the church lobby or 
given to the Receptionist, Kendra Waldie. Monetary donations can be mailed in or placed in the drop box 
outside the church and school office.

OSL Sightseers tour: Charleston, SC & Myrtle Beach - Sign up today!
Join us for this fantastic 9-day charter bus trip as we tour Charleston, known as the Holy City and Myrtle 
Beach, September 23rd - October 1st. We will also be visiting numerous historical sights, enjoying some 
low-country cuisine, evening shows, museums, and more!  For more information check out the display and 
sign up table in the church lobby or contact Dave Wright. Deadline to sign up and submit the deposit is June 
30th.

https://www.oursaviorlansing.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Congregation-Meeting-Packet-6.16.24.pdf
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=OurSaviorLansing&cid=siebel&med=email&source=bdc_email&utm_source=siebel&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=bdc_email
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/38DJZOESTKS75/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex
https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/d610c013-e9bd-615f-d5d5-fb40b7921ffe/Myrtle_Beach_Charleston_Trip_2024_Flyer_FINAL.pdf


Summer Basketball Camp: July 22-25, 6pm-8pm 
The cost is $60 per camper and includes a camp t-shirt and beverages. All boys and girls entering 2nd-8th 
grade in the fall of 2024 are eligible to attend. Registration forms are available outside of the school office or 
click here. Questions: call Bill Burmeister at 517-898-3446.

Altar Flowers - New 
The altar flowers are given by Doug and Sandi Thorne in celebration of their 48th wedding anniversary.

Pictorial Directories are here!
Thank you for your patience and to those who had their portraits taken! If you had your portrait taken, your 
directory is waiting for you in the receptionists office.  Please stop in at your convenience to pick it up.  There 
are no additional directories available at this time.

Thank You 
I would like to thank Our Savior Lutheran Church and School, students, school families, staff, and members for 
the outpouring of love and support at my Retirement Celebration on June 2nd.  It was evident that many 
people had a part from the decorations, the desserts, the food and its preparations, and the clean-up.  It has 
been a blessing to serve alongside such wonderful people.  I look forward to Learning, Living, and Sharing 
Christ in this next phase of life. In Christ, Mrs. Kristi Sohn

Hannah's House Project Thank You 
OSL Parents, students, staff, congregation members, your response to the Hannah’s House project has been 
overwhelming. Thank you for donating the carloads of mother and baby supplies and monetary donations! God 
bless each of you for so lovingly supporting Hannah’s House. You have been the hands and feet of our Lord 
Jesus here in Lansing, Michigan. Check out the expanded update on this wonderful service project: click here.

Michigan College Students 
A network of campus ministries and local congregations from the Michigan, English, and North Wisconsin 
Districts are ready to support your college students this fall. Campus Ministry provides a nurturing environment 
where students can thrive and find belonging within a faith community during their time at school. Join us in 
creating meaningful connections and fostering spiritual growth among the next generation of leaders. 
Interested in getting connected?  Click here for more information and to fill out a contact form!

Office Hours
The church and school office hours are Monday through Friday from 8am to 4pm.

www.oursaviorlansing.org 
517-882-8665 

Last Week's Attendance
                                                 In-Person              Online
      9:30am Worship:                324                         244
      7pm Monday Worship:        14                     
                                                  338                        244

Total:  582

Join our email list to receive the weekly news and announcements by sending a message 
to contact@oursaviorlansing.org

https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/c77c193a-588d-85e8-7f6a-bbb51fc9ed98/OSL_Bball_Camp_Registration_2024.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/00a6215e-d125-3bb2-f6ef-0d21832579dd/Hannahs_house_update.pdf
https://michigandistrict.org/campusconnect/
mailto:contact@oursaviorlansing.org

